
Submit a public comment on a rule
Oregon Parks and Recreation Department

Date comment received:

October 18, 2024 09:21 AM

Commenter name (if provided):
L Blust

Commenter email (if provided):
sample@email.com

Location (if provided): , OR
 

Public comment:
The registration fees should not have a price increase. That is a computer system that has not 
changed. No change in the amount of employees needed nor has it to do with utility increases at the 
state parks. 


